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Perryfields Infant School
Hot School Lunches
for Year 1 and 2 in September 2019

Your child’s current hot meal choices will carry on
for them in September as the menu in September
2019 will remain the same as now.

However, if you would like to make any changes to your child's current
choices, for September 2019, then please complete a new form and
return it to school by Wednesday 10" July 2019. You may send your
child’s order form into school via their book bag or post them in the black
box in reception anytime from now, but they must be returned by 9am
on Wednesday 10" July 2019 at the very latest for any changes to
be made in time for September.

If there are no changes, you need do nothing and
your child will continue to receive their hot meals in
September as they do now.

Children can of course have a packed lunch brought from home should

they prefer, although we do encourage all our children to have a hot

school dinner. After all they are completely free, delicious, nutritious and
save parents making packed lunches!

Unfortunately, late orders cannot be accepted.

Thank you for your co-operation.
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